The Hendricks County Election Board is in the process of making some election
improvements and changes in effort to help make Hendricks County’s voting process more
efficient and beneficial for our voters.

We would like to hear from our voters on what suggestions you have that may help to make
your voting experience better. Some suggestions could address number of locations, days,
and times. Also, ideas to help reduce wait times. Please be specific in your suggestions.
Election rules dictate much of the process, and the Election Board will evaluate
recommendations within the context of these rules, but voter input is important.

The Election Board will be accepting suggestions in writing until close of business at 4:00
pm on February 14, 2025.

All submissions MUST include full name and contact information for response purposes.
Submissions may be submitted by email to elections@co.hendricks.in.us, mailed to 355 S

Washington Street Suite 120 Danville In 46122 or hand delivered to the Voter Registration
Office.

We look forward to viewing your suggestions to help with this process.
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